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Dear Parents/Carers,
Year 9 Options Evening — Thursday 16" January

We are holding an options evening on Thursday 16 January from 3.30pm until 6pm for all parents
and students in year 9 to attend. There is no need to book.

There will be a short presentation from Mr Tucker, Principal, which will be held at 4.30pm and
repeated at 5.30pm about the process and during the rest of the time there is the opportunity to
meet options subject teachers.

Students in year 9 will be asked to make their GCSE option choices from a range of subjects. They
will make their options choices through an online Microsoft form which they can access through a
QR code at the bottom of this letter.

The form will be live from Thursday 16" January at 4pm and will close Friday 14" February 4pm.

This can be a difficult decision to make, however the options evening will allow you to help your
child make an informed decision about what they would like to study and what will be best for them.

We look forward to seeing you then,
Best wishes
Mr Clarkson

Associate Assistant Principal, Year 9
City Academy

Grit, Honesty and Team Spirit
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